Sayreville CAP January 16, 2008 meeting

DuPont 
Welcome  6:00 PM

Dave Steward welcomed all to the plant.
Attendance

	INDUSTRY
	CORE CAP MEMBERS
	NEW COMMUNITY

	Dave Steward

Paul Tuck (absent)

Sam Poku

Stan Pilch

Jeff Staniszewski
	Charlene Gerleit

Maryann Gordon

Eloise Hanson (absent)

Michelle Murphy

Dolores Suminski

Robert Redford 


Don Curran

Ray Garnett

Mary Kelly


	Dawn Cannon 

Donna Flores 

Ron Green (absent)

Mary Ivan

Kathleen Makowski 

Ron and Dorothy Magee

Ken Olchalsky 
Mr./Mrs. Polgar (absent)

Mark Wolfthal 


Minutes from the November 14, 2007 meeting were accepted as read.
DuPont Update
· Dave Steward introduced Jeff Staniszewski, the safety manager at DuPont.  He’s been working at DuPont for 27 years.  
· Safety – one year without any reportable injury on the main plant.
· Jeff is part of DuPont Responsible Care
· DuPont is hiring operators – mostly due to attrition.
· Business is doing well
· The 120 acres land donation to the borough was adopted in November. 
· DuPont is working with The Home News Tribune to highlight the company (as a result of the survey mentioned at our November 2007 meeting). 
· The co-generation plant will be taken over by another company during peak electrical periods- possibly in the summer of 2008.
· The corporate website is in Mississippi and we might be able to have a CAP link with them by mid-year 2008.    PFOA info is on the website.  www.dupont.com
Hercules Update
· Sam mentioned that they may have to make a new product if their sister company in Hopewell isn’t able to do so.
· Water remediation is on-going

· DEP inspected Hercules property on Jernee Mill Road after something was spotted in a brook that is on the site.  Inspection showed there was no need for concern.
New Business

The Sayreville CAP has grown since its inception.  In 1995 there was the Hercules CAP, in 2000 we joined forces with DuPont and are now known as the Sayreville CAP.  Our membership has grown since the sign up at Sayreville Day 2006.  We’ve decided that form committees in order to use our respective talents for the good of the CAP.  The following committees were discussed and members signed up for:
·  Planning for Sayreville Day
· Charlene Gerleit, Dawn Cannon, Ron Magee, Dorothy Magee, Robert Redford, Ray Garnett, Mark Wolfthal, Donna Flores, Jeff Staniszewski
· Communication with the community (website, TV public access, newspaper articles, attending LEPC or other community forums, community calendar)
· Jeff Staniszewski
· Networking with other CAPs (CAPFEST, RIME)
· Mary Ivan, MaryAnn Gordon, Dolores Suminski, Michelle Murphy
· Ken Olchaskey and Kathy Makowski – Gerdau Ameristeel
· Liaison to the community (Chamber of Commerce, community groups – Elks, Knights of Columbus, schools, borough officials)
· MaryAnn Gordon, Mary Kelly, Ken Olchaskey, Stan Pilch
· Phone chain

· Michelle will set up a phone chain for members to contact/remind other members about upcoming events and contact her regarding RSVPs.
Please visit the sites:    www.SAYREVILLECAP.TRIPOD.com  www.dupont.com
Adjourn

Thank you for an awesome holiday celebration!
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Upcoming events:

CAPFEST

~March 11, 2008, 5:30PM, East Brunswick Hilton

Meeting dates: 

February 2008  
~ RSVP for CAPFEST

March 11, 2008
~ Tuesday night CAPFEST at East Brunswick Hilton

April 16, 2008
~ 6 PM DuPont, sign in at the Gatehouse on Cheesequake Rd.




CAPFEST feedback





Jeff – ½ hour approx. on Process Safety Management

June 2008 

~ DuPont plant tour – History setup like the Anniversary Day 
August 2008
~ plan Sayreville Day – perhaps place a corporate sponsor ad 

September 2008
~ Sayreville Day, September 14, 10AM – 4PM
November 2008
~ presentation or Hercules tour on TBA remediation
December 2008 
~ party time!!

CAPFEST 2008
[image: image5.jpg]


 [image: image6.jpg]


 [image: image7.jpg]



Sayreville CAP Jan. 16, 2008 minutes
